Burgos, Alexander N

Subject: FW: [External] RE: Correspondence from the RRC - Extension

From: Melissa A. Vuotto <Melissa@NCREC.GOV>

Sent: Thursday, June 3, 2021 11:42 AM

To: Snyder, Ashley B <ashley.snyder@oah.nc.gov>

Cc: Rob Patchett <Rob@NCREC.GOV>

Subject: RE: [External] RE: Correspondence from the RRC - Extension

CAUTION: External email. Do not click links or open attachments unless you verify. Send all suspicious email as an attachment to
Report Spam.

Hi Ashley,

| hope you had a great vacation! I've attached our response to your questions and the revised rules. Please note, we are
withdrawing the following rules from rulemaking to avoid repetition: 21 NCAC 58A .0104, .1601, and .2202. Let me know
if you have any further concerns.

Thank you for all your help!

Melissa Vuotto
Paralegal Supervisor
North Carolina Real Estate Commission

North Carolina State Bar Certified Paralegal

Email correspondence to and from this address may be subject to the North Carolina Public Records Law and may be
disclosed to third parties by authorized state officials.

may be disclosed to third parties by an authorized state official.



